
Custodial and Non-Custodial Parent Rights KCB 

 The district recognizes that parents often share caregiving and custody of their children and that 

parents, if not otherwise prohibited by court order, should have equal access to information regarding 

their child's school records. 

 Any parent may obtain copies of school information such as report cards and progress reports 

upon request to a child’s principal, unless otherwise prohibited by law or court order. 
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